September 27, 2011
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Tuesday, September 27, 2011 at 12:00 p.m. in the Cook Middle School BOE Meeting Room.  Board members Chad Sumner, Reba Durden, Susan Griffin, Tina Revels and Maysoe Wiley were present for this meeting.  Chairman Sumner presided with Lance Heard opening the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mrs. Revels, seconded by Mrs. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.

CHAMPS UPDATE:  Sgt. Terry Arnold gave an update on the CHAMPS Program and also presented handouts.  This was for information only.

AYP REPORTS:  Regina Purvis and Becky Ratts gave AYP Reports.  This was for information only.

MAINTENANCE/TRANSPORTATION FACILITY UPDATE:  Mr. Heard gave an update on the maintenance/transportation facility.  This was for information only.

DATE CHANGE FOR OCTOBER 10, 2011 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING:  Recommendation was made to change the October 10, 2011 Board of Education meeting to Monday, October 3, 2011 at 5:00 p.m.  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mr. Wiley, the board members voted unanimously to approve this recommendation.
RECOMMENDATION OF PERSONNEL:  On a motion by Mrs. Durden, seconded by Mrs. Griffin, the board members voted unanimously to approve the following:
APPOINTMENTS:
Renee Brisk

-
Paraprofessional, ½ CPS and ½ CMS (replacement)

Beth Wright

-
Paraprofessional, Special Education CPS (replacement)

Charlotte Mock
-
Sub Bus Driver, Transportation (replacement)

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.







______________________________







Secretary

______________________________

Chairman

